December 29, 1952.

Mr. Edward J. Green ‘
Special Personal Assistant
to General Eisenhower
Commodore Hotel
New York, N. Y.
Dear Mr. Green:

Mr, Carter shall appreciate
your bringing the attached editorial to General
Eisenhower's attention at the first opportunity.
Also, Mr. Carter thought that the attached let-
ter from Mr. E. G. Grace, Chairman of the Bethlehem
Steel Company, might be of interest to General
Eisenhover. /

Yours very truly,

Secretary to A. G. Carter
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